
Dear Sir/Madam 

 We are writing to demonstrate our full support for the Local Plan Final Consultation. 

We wholeheartedly believe that the inclusion of the land at The Upper Rough, Castle Road 
(Ref:  LGS/LP4/DM12/025) as a Local Green Space in the new Local Plan.   

It will benefit the wildlife that lives on it and it is invaluable to the residents of Colne and the 
surrounding areas. 

 Yours faithfully 

  

Rebecca Ferry and Alan Bedford 

 


